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09/01/2025  14:40:592024/5708/L OBJ Highgate 

Conservation Area 

Advisory 

Committee

Highgate Conservation Area Advisory Committee objects to this application. Apparently pubs are having a lot 

of thefts of beer, etc. at the moment so we have no objection to CCTV per se but we would like full details of 

how and where the ethernet cables would be run back to the office. We did wonder what risk was involved in 

the seating area named 'The Cottage' on the plans. It would also be helpful to see the Police report with their 

recommendations.
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